
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26100

The Idaho Grape Growers and Wine Commission is a governmental entity of the state of Idaho that receives
funding through Idaho's wine tax. This legislation sets forth that the commission my not engage the services
of a contract lobbyist. Those services should be obtained by a trade association rather than a government
commission funded with tax dollars.

FISCAL NOTE
There is not impact to the general fund or to any local political subdivision. This legislation is a clarification
of current law.

Contact:
Jeremy P. Pisca, Idaho Beer and Wine Distributors Association
(208) 334-9929

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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